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I strongly oppose this bill.  It only creates more laws for those already following it.  

Those of us that have gone through the classes and training to become CHL holders 

have done so because we want to follow the law while being able to have protection. 

We aren't out carrying and looking for issues in the first place so why are we being 

met with more legislation against us?  We support the law, which is why we became 

licensees to begin with. 


